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A Report on "Anti-Ragging Day - Rally" 

Organized by MITS Social Responsibility Club – MSR AY 2025-26 

on 12.08.2025 

 
 

Event Organized by: Mr. B.S.H. Shayeez Ahamed, Assistant Professor, Dept. of CSE (AI and ML)/ MSR Club 

Coordinator / Co-Coordinator-SAC. 

Venue: From Auditorium to Circular Block. 

Mode of Conduct: Offline 

Report Received on 04.09.2025. 

  

MITS Social Responsibility Club [MSR] organized a Rally on Anti-Ragging for the Academic year 2025 -26 at MITS 

college on 12.08.2025 (Tuesday) from 11:00 am to 12:00 pm on the occasion of Anti Ragging Day. 

  

Welcome Address: 

The welcome address was delivered by Mr. B.S.H. Shayeez Ahamed addressing the students who have gathered there to 

promote awareness on Anti Ragging and interacted with all the students to provide safe environment while doing the Rally 

at 11:00 am and further continued. 

 

 
Following the welcome address, The participants along with Volunteers have started the rally from Auditorium. The rally is 

done about one and half kilometer. The rally is filled with continuous slogans on Anti Ragging and awareness on ragging. 

The rally was started at 11:00 am and continued until 12:00 pm ensuring that every person on the campus have clear picture 

on the main theme of the rally. After the rally, at 12:00 pm the students have gathered together Infront of Auditorium. 

 

Vote of Thanks: 

 

Finally, at 12:10 pm, Mr. B.S.H. Shayeez Ahamed, faculty coordinator of MSR club, delivered the vote of thanks, expressing 

his gratitude to all the student volunteers and participants for making this event worthful. He also expressed his impressive 

thoughts on importance of awareness on anti-ragging and thanked the student participants and faculties for cooperating so 

much and for their unparallel support throughout the rally. Our hearts filled with lots of emotion and our souls felt lifted. Our 

sincere thanks to MITS management, principal for supporting and encouraging us to do this type of events 

 


